Airport plan set in
Bethel, St. Mary's

The Department of Trans-
portation will hold two sepa-
rate community meetings for he
St. Mary's and Bethel area to
develop a master plan for air-
ports in those areas.

The plan’s purpose is to
help develop a statewide system
of airports which are safe,
adequate, economical to build
and operate, and consistent with
environmental goals and local
plans.

The St. Mary’s meeting will
be held in the St. Mary’s City
Hall at 7:30 p.m. April 18
and the Bethel meeting will be
held in room 121 of the Kusko-
kwim Community College at
7:30 p.m. April 17.

Community comments are
invited and encouraged.



